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Open Doors — Wednesday 13" and Thursday 14+ December

An opportunity to celebrate your child’s work/learning journey with them. These will be from
3.20-3.45pm for Nursery / 3.10-3.40pm for Reception, Years 1 and 2.

Booking information for each year group will be sent separately for you to book your preferred
session. Your child’s class teacher will dismiss your child to wait with you in the playground whilst
they take other children to their clubs before welcoming you to the classroom.

Volunteer Information Meeting
We will be holding another meeting on Friday 24" November at 9:30am. We would like every

volunteer to attend one of the meetings before helping in school if you have not already done so. If
you are thinking about volunteering and want to know more, please feel free to come along, too.
Please complete the online form to confirm your attendance.

Curriculum Evening

It was lovely to see everyone who came to our recent Curriculum Evening. We hope you found it
useful. For those who were unable to attend, please see the following Maths and Reading/phonics
presentations with helping your child at home ideas and supporting at home handouts for maths
and phonics/reading:

Maths curriculum evening presentation

Helping your child with maths at home

Supporting maths at home in EYFS and KS1

Reading and Phonics curriculum evening presentation

Everybody Read!

Phonics parent handout Reception autumn term

Phonics parent handout Reception spring term

Phonics parent handout Year 1

Access to Little Wandle

Safety Outside School
Please may we remind parents and carers to park with consideration to residents, for the safety of
pedestrians and in line with parking regulations.

Library Books
Please could you return all library books to the nursery by Wednesday morning. Thank you so
much.


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=69_mrBWLSES9AqSRdkyQoHqFP_p2E3tJoepWOr0zIBJUODhJRUlQTlpXVkw4WUJQRkswWDVMNUpSNCQlQCN0PWcu
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=254&type=pdf
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=255&type=pdf
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=256&type=pdf
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=239&type=pptx
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=180&type=pdf
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=257&type=pdf
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=259&type=pdf
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=258&type=pdf
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=260&type=pdf

Labelling Clothes
As the cold weather is now upon us please could you ensure that your child has their name in their
coat, hats and gloves. Thank you.

Birthday Photograph

This week we will be talking about birthdays and the different ways in which we celebrate them.
Children are invited to bring a birthday celebration photograph (not precious) of themselves or a
family member to share with their peers.

Reception Nativity
We are delighted to invite you to our performances of the Nativity in the school hall on Thursday 7™
and Friday 8" December at 9.30am on both days.

As we have limited space, please click here to book which performance you wish to attend with a
maximum of 2 adults per family. We will not issue tickets but will use this as a register of
attendance.

Kitchen and toilet rolls
Please send in empty kitchen and toilet rolls — Thank you!

Year 1 Christmas Costumes
We are very excited about our Christmas Performance on Tuesday 12" December and will soon be
busy preparing and learning our songs. The performance will be a re-telling of the Christmas story
through narration and songs. The children are not allocated specific roles so will be able to choose
one of the following costume options:

e A character from the Nativity story e.g. a shepherd, Mary, a star

e Wear a festive / Christmas / colourful jumper / party outfit
We do not expect you to buy outfits and are very happy with homemade ones e.g. a dressing gown
and a tea towel with a headband for a shepherd.

Please send in your child’s costume in a named bag on Friday 8" December.
We look forward to welcoming you to our performance.

Thank you for your support.

Year 2 Christmas Costumes
We are very excited about our Christmas Performance on Tuesday 12" December and will soon be
busy preparing and learning our songs. The performance will be a re-telling of the Christmas story
through narration and songs. The children are not allocated specific roles so will be able to choose
one of the following costume options:

e A character from the Nativity story e.g. a shepherd, Mary, a star


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=69_mrBWLSES9AqSRdkyQoNg7jXna8v1NmgrJQlx4nPlUMEhQUU5TV0k4SzZVU0tNMFhLUk5VQUFXQy4u

e Wear a festive / Christmas / colourful jumper / party outfit
We do not expect you to buy outfits and are very happy with homemade ones e.g. a dressing gown
and a tea towel with a headband for a shepherd.

Please send in your child’s costume in a named bag on Friday 8" December.
We look forward to welcoming you to our performance.
Thank you for your support.

Outdoor Learning

Next week we will be visiting the woodland again. We would be grateful if your child could bring a
pair of wellies/alternative footwear on the appropriate day. Thank you.

Monday — Falcons

Wednesday — Squirrels

Thursday - Woodpeckers



